
 THE WESTPORT AREA BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 

April 18, 2017 MINUTES 

ATTENDANCE: Sandra Billieu, Bryan Gatewood, , Diana Wildman, Jackie Elliott  Mike Gasper, Terri 

McGrath, Greg Watkins and Bonnie Hahn 

ABSENT: Teresa Watkins, and Mark Koors   

MEMBERS & GUESTS:  Ruth Diekhoff  

The meeting was called to order by Sandi Billieu, President.  There were enough board members for 

quorum. 

Russell presented information about the youth to Yellowstone, financial report and plans for this year. 

Sandi Billieu, pledged $50.00 and challenged all business to do the same. 

Diana made a motion to donate $200.00 to Youth to Yellowstone and Terri seconded – motion passed.  

 Bonnie read the minutes from the Meeting from March 21, 2017. Mike Gasper moved to accept 

the report and Bryan seconded.   Minutes approved as read.  

 Greg presented the Treasurer’s report including the current balance and accounts receivable. 

March report –Jackie moved to accept the Treasurer Report and Diana seconded.  Report is ready for 

audit.  

New Membership:  Kickstand Saloon is currently not in business. 

 Public Relations: Bicentennial Torch has been confirmed for June 2 thru June 9 to be at covered 

bridge festival and then town hall or library. 

Rabies Clinic April 29, 2017 Noon-3PM – Need help Suggested to see if youth would be able to help. 
 
Recycle @Town Hall April 29 @ 9A-Noon 
 
April 29 – Kiwanis is sponsoring a community baby shower 1-3P- bring diapers or baby items . 
 
New Business:  Principle Home health care. 

Clarkson Grocery Store has been sold- buyer has plans to remodel 

5K building is being rented by the DOT for 2 years while work is being done in this area. 

Denise downtown restaurant has increased her hours and open on Saturdays 

Sandra wants to Thank Terri for her hard work on cleaning and organizing the storage area. 



The motion last meeting to purchase 2 new Christmas lights the decision was made to purchase two 

candy canes by Bryan – seconded by Terri Motion passed. Mark Koors, has offered his help with 

Christmas lights this year. 

Covered Bridge update: 

 We have found where the cake Dave S had made at and it is ordered 

 T shirts are being ordered to sale at the festival 

 Need help with running the game booths and serving food  

 The Grand Marshalls in the parade will be the original Commissioner’s that helped revitalize the 

bridge – Tom M and Jerome B  

 Next Meeting Tuesday April 18, 2017 @ 6PM Tonight   

 

Mike  moved to adjourn and Diana seconded.  Motion carried.    
Signed: Bonnie Hahn 


